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Fred's Kids has two main interests. One would be spreading the good news and
second would be taking care of the needs of the children. 

The task of spreading the Gospel is not easy in Kenya.
Many times it is done by walking back roads in very bad

conditions. But these disciples of Jesus do not let that stop
them.

Making sure that the children have plenty to eat is one of the most
expensive things we do. The prices in Kenya have doubled over the

past couple of years but the task has not lessened.

The teachers at Marindi Kindergarten were trying to
teach with maize cobs and rocks. We were able to get
them some very good learning materials for all three

classrooms.

A donor ask what she could do to give the kids
something special, Fanta and mandazi are always a

hit. 

We thank you for your continued support. You are changing lives now and for
eternity.
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